MEMORANDUM
TO:
Committee on Students and Campus Community
FROM:
Steering Committee 
RE:
Proposed Facilities Use Policy 
DATE:
April 22, 2010
Background:
Currently, The College of New Jersey does not have a policy approved through governance for allowing individuals or groups (students, faculty, staff, alumni, or members of the general public) public use of college facilities. It does, however, have various sets of rule and guidelines developed by individual offices concerning free speech, demonstrations, public forums, etc. at college facilities.  Recent review of these rules and guidelines show them to be both cumbersome and insufficient to meet legal standards.  Therefore the college’s General Counsel has drafted a Policy on Facilities Use (attached).
Charge:

Since the issues involved in a Policy on Facilities Use have wide impact on the campus community, the Steering Committee asks that the Committee on Students and Campus Community begin with the policy developed by the General Counsel and consider it in light of broad campus impact.  Then, once testimony has been gathered and a final recommendation developed, that the recommendation be reviewed by the college’s General Counsel.
Timeline:  

Steering realizes that this charge will have to be addressed during the 2010-11 academic year.  However, it is sending this charge to CSCC now so that CSCC already may begin to think about ways in which the charge can be addressed and can begin addressing it as its first priority in academic year 2010-2011.  
